
Hello. I'm writing this email, because I'm in support of the passage of SB 639.  
It's silly that adults over 21 aren't allowed to use marijuana in any businesses. It's time to stop 
demonizing marijuana users and allow adults to use it within brick and mortar locations. Life is full of 
decision making. We all often make decisions about things we'll put in our bodies and places we want to 
go or avoid. If the business negatively affects surrounding businesses or citizens, there should be a 
response to mitigate that issue. However, It's unreasonable to prevent any business from offering a 

space to marijuana users. 
Mike Schwab                                                                                         
 


